
Walpole Cemetery Trustees Meeting Minutes 

April 10, 2024 

 

Present: Dale Woodward, Chair, John Sheldon 

 

Dale Woodward and John Sheldon met with Ben Northcott of Fuzzy 
Brothers in the New Cemetery. Dale gave John and Ben copies of the latest map 
revision of the expansion layout of the New Cemetery. The proposed new road 
was staked out by DiBernardo Associates. 

 General specifications were discussed pertaining to materials proposed. 
Ben will assemble a bid and forward it to the Trustees 

 No other business was discussed at this time. 

  

 

  

Respectfully Submitted,  

John Sheldon, Clerk 


